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Senator Patrick Gallivan is urging citizens opposed to the decision by the
Department of Corrections and Community Supervision (DOCCS) to close the
Livingston Correctional Facility to consider signing a petition launched by
Assemblywoman Marjorie Byrnes.

"It is unfortunate that the administration is moving ahead with plans to close
facilities while still allowing thousands of inmates to be housed in double bunks,"
Senator Gallivan said.  "If truly concerned about maintaining a safe environment for
those who work and live inside our correctional facilities, we would end the practice
of double bunking before we look to close prisons."

Senator Gallivan has advocated for an end to double bunking and has introduced
legislation to prohibit it.

Senator Gallivan and Assemblywomen Byrnes will be meeting with the DOCCS
Commissioner in the near future in an effort to reverse this decision.

Senator Gallivan will work with DOCCS and the New York State Correctional Officers
& Police Benevolent Association (NYSCOPBA), AFSCME, CSEA and PEF to ensure the
best possible outcome for all those affected.

Click Here to Sign the Petition.

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1wgZ5-jYOxP6aXo-MjpEL5y7CeZMGhjyFwllxrO9cu1w/viewform?edit_requested=true
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1wgZ5-jYOxP6aXo-MjpEL5y7CeZMGhjyFwllxrO9cu1w/viewform?edit_requested=true

